
Dear Parent / Carer, 

We have received an updated code of conduct for the use of the school buses from NYCC. The majority of 

the content is about the expected standards of behaviour from the children whilst on the buses, which we 

know the children from Askwith are aware of and demonstrate. However, it is made clear that it is the 

parent / carer’s responsibility to stay with their child until the bus arrives in the morning and be there to 

meet them when they get off the bus. We will be reminding the bus companies that they should not let a child 

off the bus unless there is someone to meet them and to otherwise bring them back to school. Thank you for 

your support in this matter. A full copy of the code of conduct is available on the NYCC website and in the 

school office. 

This week we celebrated European Day of Languages with a variety of songs and activities in French, 

Spanish and Italian. 

All parents are invited to a discussion session entitled ‘Supporting your child in English’ This will be held at 

3.45pm and repeated again at 7pm on Thursday 5th October in Miss Thwaite's classroom. For those parents 

who wish to attend the 3.45pm session please note that there will be no charge for after school club for the 

duration of the meeting. 

Worksharing this term will be held on Monday 9th October (9.30-11am) and on Tuesday 10th October (2-3pm) 

for years 1 to 6. This is an opportunity for you to come into school for up to 30mins so your child can show you 

their work. Please sign in at the office on arrival. Thank you. 

The PTA Halloween disco is taking place on Friday 13th October, spare ticket forms are available in the 

office, please return by Wednesday 11th October. Pumpkins may be brought into school on Friday 13th for 

judging in the morning and will be transported to the disco by the PTA in the afternoon. 

Please find attached dates for your diary for next half term including the Early Year’s Nativity performance 

for years R, 1 and 2 and the KS2 Pantomime for years 3,4,5 and 6. 

A reminder that completed order forms and payment for the Tempest Photographs should be returned to 

school by Tuesday 3rd October.  

Yours faithfully,  Mrs E Nayler 
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NASAL SPRAY FLU IMMUNISATIONS—years Reception, 1, 2, 3 & 4—If you wish your child in years Reception, 1, 2, 3 & 4 to 

receive the free nasal spray flu immunisation then please remember to give consent via the online form by then end of Sep-

tember (link available on the school website) . Thank you. 

Term dates for the school years 2017—2018 and 2018—2019 are on the Askwith Primary School website 


